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     HB 2232 is very important to our family, neighbors, other local residents and all 

wildlife living near Sandlake Recreation Area.  It is also very important to the many 

visitors to Whalen Island County Park, Clay Meyers State Natural Area at Whalen 

Island, Sitka Sedge State Natural Area, Tierra Del Mar and nearby beaches.  The bill 

offers a way to provide reasonable and enforceable sound limits to off road vehicles. 

     HB 2232 will help our family enjoy an outdoor picnic on a summer day without 

hearing excessively loud vehicle noise from SRA.  We might get to sleep through a 

night without being awakened by the sound of an ATV at midnight or 4am.  We often 

need to wear hearing protection when we are outside working in our garden or yard.  

The noise level is really that loud and that offensive.  Please do all that you can to get 

this bill passed as soon as possible.   

     Thank you,  

       Cathy and David Colburn 

        


